
 

 

April 03, 2025 
 
To, 
Corporate Relations Department 
BSE Limited  
2nd Floor, P.J. Towers, 
Dalal Street,  
Mumbai – 400 001 
SCRIP CODE: 543288  

To, 
Corporate Relations Department 
National Stock Exchange of India Ltd. 
Exchange Plaza, Plot No. C/1, G-Block, 
Bandra Kurla Complex, Bandra (E), 
Mumbai – 400051. 
SYMBOL: DEEPINDS 

 
Ref:  Disclosure pursuant to Regulation 30 of Securities and Exchange Board of India 
(Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 (“SEBI (LODR) 
Regulations, 2015”) – Update with respect to Letter of Award received from Oil and 
Natural Gas Corporation Limited. 
 

 
Respected Sir/ Madam, 
 
This is further to our disclosure dated September 07, 2024, regarding receipt of Letter of 

Award from Oil and Natural Gas Corporation Limited for Production Enhancement Operations 

in Mature Fields at Rajahmundry Asset for a period of 15 years.  

In this connection, we further wish to inform that, the Company has taken over the charge of 

said mature fields situated at Rajahmundry Asset for Production Enhancement Operations 

with effect from today, April 03, 2025.  

The details as required under SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 
Regulations, 2015 read with SEBI Circular No. SEBI/HO/CFD/CFD-PoD1/P/CIR/2023/123 
dated July 13, 2023 has already been disclosed in the intimation dated September 07, 2024. 
 
You are requested to take the same on your records. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
For, Deep Industries Limited 
 
 
 
Shilpa Sharma 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
M. No: A34516 
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